ECONOMIC IMPACT
PAYMENTS from the

federal government
may require additional steps

from taxpayers.

If you didn't file a tax return in 2018 or 2019,
you may need to provide details HERE:

NOTE: May 5th is an important deadline for SSI beneficiaries who have DEPENDENTS.

These households need to register their dependents through the iRS link by MAY 5th to receive an additional $500 per dependent.

>> If you get VA or SSI benefits and did not file tax returns for 2018 and 2019 and have qualifying children, you must enter information by
TUESDAY, MAY 5 to get 5500 per child by going here: http://irs.gov/nonfilereip. Otherwise you will have to wait until you file a tax return
next year to receive the payment for your qualifying children




